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Review of Electricity Supply to Chapel of Rest 
 

The current contract with E.ON expires on 3rd September 2020. 

 

The Council’s financial regulations require that when entering into contracts for the supply of 

goods, materials or specialist services (other than those excepted under 11.1.a), the Clerk or 

RFO shall strive to obtain 3 estimates where the value is below £3,000.   

 

E.ON have provided the following quotes for electricity supply based on 1KW usage over a 

twelve month period: 

 

 

 
 

The clerk has tried to identify alternative offers through comparison websites, but has not 

been able to obtain a price offer that would be held until after the Estates Committee reach 

a decision on a supplier. 

  

 Recommendation: 

Renew the energy supply contract for Chapel of Rest electricity supply with E.ON 

based on a one year contract. 


